
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all children, staff and visitors. In order to sustain high 
levels of safeguarding, visitors and volunteers are expected to share this commitment. 

 

Cookridge Primary School 
Tinshill Drive, Leeds, LS16 7DH  
Headteacher, Mrs L Hunter 
Tel. 0113 3862500 Email: info@cookridge.leeds.sch.uk 
http://cookridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

9th January 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Congratulations Green Team 
 
As part of the school team points, the team with the most points in a term and 
children who have been awarded 50 team points will be attending the Big Swing on 
Friday 12th January 2024.  Unfortunately, due to age restrictions we are unable to 
take Reception Class but they will be having their own reward within their class.  
 
Children will leave school on coaches or the school mini bus at 9.15am and will 
arrive back in school for 2.45 approx.   
 
Children are required to bring a packed lunch, those children that are entitled to Free 
School Meals (not universal free school meals) will be provided with one.   
 
Children will need warm suitable clothing as we will be outside all day, similar to 
forest school clothes although wellies are not suitable for the Big Swing.   
 
If you have any questions or quires, please do not hesitate to contact me on 0113 
3852500 or susan.brosnan@cookridgeprimaryschool.org.uk   
 
For your child/ren to attend the Big Swing please sign and return the form below 
before Friday 12th January.  If school do not have your permission slip unfortunately 
your child will not be able to go.   
 
Your Sincerely  
 
Susan Brosnan  
Family Support and Attendance  
 

 
I give permission for my child to attend The Big Swing on Friday 12th January 2024 
 
Child’s name: 
 
Class: 
 
Parent/carers signature: 
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